
STROUD VALLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Christmas Lunch  

KEY STAGE ONE/EYFS ORDER FORM 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our school Christmas Lunch will this year be held on Friday 22nd December. 

This will be the only option that day.  (Gluten and /or dairy free meals can also be 

arranged if required.) 

 

Diana, our cook, has to order her ingredients from the suppliers well in advance so all 

orders must be returned to school no later than Friday 1st December.    

 

Please complete the order form (even if your child normally has school meals 

every day as it will not be possible to order on the day and we cannot place the 

order for your child) and return it to school as soon as possible but no later than 

December 1st. There will be no charge for this meal for all children in Key Stage 

1/EYFS. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Debbie Sleep 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

CHILD’S NAME…………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH DECEMBER 22nd. 

 

I would like to order Traditional Roast Turkey for my child   

 

I would like to order the vegetarian and vegan option (Quorn Roast)  

for my child        

 

I would like to order the gluten / dairy free option for my child  

 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child on 22nd December   

 

    

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 


